

Beam County Primary SchoolOval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED.

29th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Y6 Design and Technology unit - Resource Request

We hope this letter finds you well.

For our upcoming Year Six Design and Technology unit, we kindly request your support in providing the following materials:

- Unwanted clean bed sheets
- Unwanted clean duvet covers
- Other unwanted suitable materials (no clothes)

These materials will be cut up and used by the children to design and sew their own waistcoats.

If you have any of these items at home, please have your child bring them to school in a carrier bag by Friday 10th October 2025. Your generosity will greatly enhance our students' learning experience.

Thank you for your support.

Warm regards, The Year Six Team

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700 beamcountyprimaryschool.org

Headteacher: Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE Chair of Governors: Mr Lando Du Plooy

















